

Our Ref:

A285873345

16 August 2019 Enquiries:

Robyn Peterson (08) 6552 9315

Hon. Dr Sally Talbot MLC Chair Legislative Council Standing Committee on Legislation By email: lclc@parliament.wa.gov.au

Dear Dr Talbot

## **INQUIRY INTO THE TICKET SCALPING BILL 2018**

Please find attached a copy of the transcript of provided to me of evidence given to the Committee at a hearing on 7 August 2019.

One correction of a transcription error is marked on page 20 of the transcript.

I advise that one correction of a factual error in my evidence is also required. In an answer to a question as to the impact of the NSW legislation on which this Bill is based I noted that the NSW legislation had been in effect for six months. In fact, the NSW legislation commenced on 1 Jun 2018. The answer was otherwise correct.

Responses to questions on notice will be provided to the Committee separately.

Yours sincerely

Robyn Peterson

**LEGAL POLICY OFFICER** 

Att.